COOKIES FOR TEACHERS

HELP US THANK OUR WEEKDAY AND NORTH AUGUSTA
PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS, FACULTY AND ADMINISTRATORS!

COLLECTING JULY 27TH - AUGUST 18TH:
Bring store-bought cookies to Hospitality Avenue by Sunday,
August 17th, or the Church Office by Monday, August 18th.

The Why

In 2024, God placed the desire on Suzanne Gunn's heart to launch a
“School Ministry Team” with the main objective to serve the teachers,
faculty and administrators at the public schools in North Augusta and
our Weekday program here at FBCNA.

Last year on each early dismissal day, with your generous goodie
donations, our School Ministry Team brought sweet treats to our local
schools as a “Thank You” for teaching our next generation. We want to
do the same thing this year!

There are four early dismissal dates this school year, and our first one is
August 20th.

Are you Interested in serving on the School Ministry Team?

Suzanne is looking for others who share a desire to reach the teachers,
faculty, and administrators in the public school system in our areq, in
hopes of building a team of people who would like to serve alongside
her regularly.

Contact Suzanne Gunn: suzannegunn@comcast.net



